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MEMORANDUM FROM THE SECRETARY 

TO All Regional Executive Directors 
The Director, Lands Management Bureau 
The Head, CARP Secretariat 

SUBJECT : COPY OF THE PRESIDENTIAL AGRARIAN 
REFORM COUNCIL (PARC) EXECUTIVE 
COMMITTEE POLICY ORDER NO. 01, 
SERIES OF 2005 ENTITLED 
"IWLEMENTING GUIDELINES ON 
EXEMPTION FROM PAYMENT OF FEES IN 
THE REGISTRATION OF PATENTS." 

DATE hB8 1 8  m. 
-

Referred herewith is the letter of Hon. Rene Villa, Chairman, 
PARC Executive Committee and Secretary, Department of Land 
Reform, furnishing this office a copy of the Presidential Agrarian 
Reform Council (PARC) Executive Committee Policy Order No. 01, 
series of 2005 entitled "Implementing Guidelines on Exemption from 
Payment of Fees in the Registration of Patents." 

In this regard, you are hereby directed to disseminate this 
Implementing Guidelines (IG)to our field offices. 

For strict compliance. 
/ 
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Republic of the Philippines 
PRESIDENTIAL AGRARIAN REFORM COUNCIL 

23 February 2005 

HON. MICHAEL T. DEFENSOR 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 
Visayas Avenue, Diliman 
Quezon City 

Dear Secretary Defensor: 

This is to firnish you with a copy of Presidential Agrarian Reform Council (PARC) Executive 
Committee Policy Order No. 01 , Series of 2005 entitled: Implementing Guidelines on 
Exemption from Payment of Fees in the Registration of Patents. This Implementing 
Guidelines covers all Homestead and Free Patents officially transmitted by the DENR to the 
Registry of Deeds for registration purposes and which are being reported as accomplishment 
under the Comprehensive Agrarian Reform Program (CARP). The PARC Executive Committee 
approved this IG in its 94" meeting on October 2004. 

Attached, for your reference, is the excerpts from the minutes of the 94" PARC Executive 
Committee meeting and the Department of Justice @OJ) opinion as basis of the Policy Order. 

Please disseminate this IG to all concerned DENR field offices. We request that assistance be 
accorded to the Land Registration Authority (LRA) as may be necessary in the implementation 
of this guidelines. 

Thank you for continuing support to CARP. 

I 

Committee and j/$l#/l/i 
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